
I support this bill which addresses the opportunity which would allow motorcycles to share lines with cars under certain 
criteria/situations. Prior to moving to Portland/Tigard my family and I lived in San Jose California for three years. I had A motorcycle 
the entire time we lived there and quickly came to understand the benefits of lien sharing. I never felt in danger. I highly support this 
bill.


